
From: David Thomas 
Sent: 24/07/2023 1:46:07 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Cc: Phillip Lane 
Subject: DA2022/2281 - Pilu restaurant 

To whom it may concern 

I am a resident in Crown Road Queenscliff and note the recent DA application in respect of the Pilu restaurant - 
application number DA2022/2281. 

The Pilu site and restaurant has long been in operation and enjoys a respected position amongst the 
Freshwater community, not only in terms of  recreation but also provides important facilities that are 
offered occasionally to support the local community . 

I also acknowledge the Pilu family have on many occasions assisted with Lifeline Northern Beaches for 
fundraising and appreciation functions for staff and volunteers which have helped the organisation to 
serve our community. 

I have no hesitation in supporting the application and as a resident have never on any occasion had 

reason to question the noise or disruption form the site or from patrons leaving the site . 

I understand that should their application be rejected there is a chance the operation would be closed 
which would be a significant loss to the community in terms of their generous donations and 
assistance t o  local organisations and the loss of important a community function centre as appropriate. 

I urge you take into consideration the above when the application is reviewed. 

Thank you 

David Thomas 
Chief Executive Officer 
Lifeline Northern Beaches 
310 Sydney Road Balgowlah 2093 

W www.lifelinenb.org.au 

The Lifeline Classic 2023: Register a team or donate. 

L I F E L I N E  C L A S S I C  2.62.3 ONENSCLIFF 

14 OCT 20 BEACH m KICK O" 
RIGHT NOW MORE LIVES ARE ON THE LINE THAN EVER BEFORE. 
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TOGETHER WE CAN SAVE LIVES. $39 answers a call to 24/713 11 14 
DONATE NOW at www.lifelinenb.org.au or phone 02 9949 5522 
This e-mail message is intended only for the addressee(s) and contains information which could be confidential. You are advised that copying, disclosing or 
otherwise acting in reliance upon it is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient please advise the sender by return email, do not use or 
disclose the contents, and delete the message and any attachments from your system. 
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